
Public Meeting on USC Verdugo Hills Hospital’s and Mission Community 
Hospital’s Requests for Modification of Charity Care Condition    

The California Attorney General will conduct a public meeting on Friday, March 
9, 2018, beginning at 10:00 a.m., in the Auditorium at 300 South Spring Street, 
Los Angeles, California 90013.  The purpose of the public meeting is to receive 
comments on USC Verdugo Hills Hospital’s and Mission Community Hospital’s, 
requests to modify the charity care condition in the Attorney General's Decision for 
each transaction.  The requests seek a reduction of their obligation to provide a 
certain level of charity care based upon the impact of the implementation of the 
2010 Federal Patient Protection and Affordable Care Act.  A copy of the Attorney 
General’s Decision for each transaction and each request for modification is posted 
on the Attorney General’s website at 
http://www.oag.ca.gov/charities/nonprofithosp.  Prior to the public meeting, a copy 
of the Attorney General’s health care expert’s report for each request for 
modification will be posted on the Attorney General's website.  
 
Persons may and are encouraged to present their views in writing to the 
Department of Justice electronically via email to wendi.horwitz@doj.ca.gov, via 
facsimile at (213) 897-7605, or by mailing a copy to Wendi A. Horwitz, Deputy 
Attorney General, 300 South Spring Street, Suite 1702, Los Angeles, California 
90013.  The deadline for receipt of written comments is noon on March 12, 2018.  
If you have any questions, you can email or call Wendi Horwitz at (213) 269-6552. 
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